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Tuesday 3rd December 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing to you ahead of the PTA Christmas Fair which is being held at school on Friday from 2pm.

Gates will open at 2pm and parents and carers are welcome to collect their children from their classrooms to visit the fair together and then can leave when they are ready.

Please could you indicate on the reply slip below whether you will be collecting your child at 2pm to visit the fair or whether they are to be dismissed as usual at 3.30pm.

Thank you for supporting this PTA fundraising event.

Best wishes

Mrs N Moody

Name of Child: _________________________________________   Class: ________________

⃣    I will collect my child from their classroom at 2pm.

⃣    My child is to be dismissed at 3.30pm as usual.

Signed: _______________________________________________________

